


Monday 21st September 2020

Home learning and Coronavirus testing period

Dear Parents/Carers,


As we are now a few weeks into the new school Year, I want to take this opportunity to remind you about our home learning policy.

As of next week, Monday 28th September there will be chatter topics and an optional topic-based home learning task for the children to complete on our website class pages. These activities are in addition to reading, learning to spell statutory words in each year group and learning times tables and /or number bonds.

If your child is off school because they are being tested for Coronavirus and therefore self-isolating awaiting the results of a coronavirus test then our assumption is that they are ill; and like with every other illness, will be unable to undertake any learning. 

If your child/children are self-isolating because someone in their household is being tested and awaiting a result then we will be asking you to follow the work set by Oak National Academy. Please follow the link below and complete the work set for that day. In this case the class teachers will be teaching all day and therefore will be unable to answer any questions. On occasion, you may find the lesson starts in the middle of a sequence. If this does occur, please either start from that day or you may wish to track back to the first lesson in order to avoid missing any input.

[bookmark: _GoBack]https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year/

Thank you for your continued support


Mrs Abby Symons
Acting Headteacher
‘Be a light for all to see’  Matthew 5:16
